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Coast-to-Coast
The Chicago Chapter of the A. W. 

S. C. P. A. held a dinner meeting on 
November 14th to start planning 
for the tenth annual convention. Al­
ma Rasmussen and Anna Belle 
Stickgold were appointed to the 
Publicity Committee; Grace Keats 
and Josephine Kroll to the Arrange­
ments Committee; Anna Francis 
and Anne Lord to the Program 
Committee.

An Anniversary Dinner for the 
Chicago Chapter is planned to be 
held on the same date and at the 
same location as the original meet­
ing. The newer members of the two 
societies may be interested in know­
ing that our organizations are the 
outgrowth of this meeting on Janu­
ary 4, 1933.

★ ★ ★

The New York Chapter of the 
A. W. S. C. P. A. and A. S. W. A. held 
a joint meeting on October 27th at 
the Hotel Bedford. A round-table 
discussion of some accounting and 
tax problems presented by several 
of the members proved extremely in­
teresting and instructive.

★ ★ ★

The Indianapolis Chapter of the 
A. S. W. A. had Mr. Troy Thurston 
as their guest speaker at the Octo­
ber meeting. His discussion of “Fed­
eral Taxation” was followed by an 
active question session.

Plans for the November meeting 
include small dinner parties for the 
membership at various restaurants 
followed by a combined meeting at 
a downtown hotel.

Recent round-table discussion 
meetings have included Mr. H. D. 
Helm of the Gulf Insurance Com­
pany, on fire and casualty insur­
ance; and Mr. D. P. Hopkins, chief 
deputy of the Collector of Internal 
Revenue, on Income Taxes.

The Spokane Chapter had Mr. A. 
W. Morris as guest speaker at their 
dinner meeting on November 13th. 
His topic was “New Income Tax 
Regulations.”

Plans are being made for a Christ­
mas Party to be held on December 
13th at the home of Hazel Skog, 
with Jean Plewman, Betty Lucas 
and Annamae Goody as hostesses.

★ ★ ★

The Los Angeles Chapter of A. S. 
W. A. had one of its own members, 
Grace Fox, speak on “Accounting in 
Relation to the Other Professions” 
at their October meeting. Mr. Claude 
F. Weingand, Dean of the Law 
School at Southwestern Business 
College, is scheduled to speak at the 
November meeting.

The Public Relations Committee 
reports: Miss Billie Hamill ad­
dressed the U. C. L. A. chapter of 
Phi Chi Theta, national professional 
sorority; Miss Jane Goode addressed 
the mathematics teachers of the Los 
Angeles Public Schools at Vergil 
High; the chapter sponsored one 
round-table at Hollywood High 
School and participated in another 
at the Accounting Institute held at 
U. S. C. Miss Goode represented the 
society at both these round-tables.

★ ★ ★

The Chicago Chapter of the A. S. 
W. A. had Mr. John Tackett, tax 
consultant for Wolf & Co., as guest 
speaker at their October dinner 
meeting. An informal, interesting 
round-table discussion followed his 
talk on “New Phases of the 1941 
Revenue Act.”

Messrs. Norman Eiger and Harry 
Posner, both of the National Com­
mission of Civilian Defense were 
the guest speakers at the November 
dinner meeting.
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